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19th May 2022 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 220401.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
•             Please confirm the name, position and contact details (telephone 
number and email address) of the person responsible for arranging and 
administering the Authority’s insurances.  
David Hammond 
Deputy Chief Executive & Chief Operating Officer 
0300 123 0999 
enquiries@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
•             Which classes of commercial insurance do the Authority currently 
procure (in addition to NHS Resolution risk pooling schemes)? When are these 
policies due for renewal? 
The Trust has the following commercial insurances in additional to the NHS 
Resolution risk pooling scheme. 

• Personal Accident/Terrorism & Travel 

• Motor Fleet (Operational + Non Operational) 

• Motor Uninsured Loss Recovery 

• Top-Up Buildings 

• Airside Liability 

• Boat 

• Buildings Insurances (as part of property lease rentals) 
 
•             How much does the Authority spend annually on its insurance 
premium? 
The Trust's planned spend on insurance premiums for 2022/23 for its commercial 
insurances including the NHS Resolution risk pooling scheme is £2,061,973 
including insurance premium tax (IPT). 
•             Please confirm the name of the Authority’s current insurance 
broker/advisor (if applicable).  
Marsh provides insurance guidance and support. 
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•             When was the contract for insurance broking services last 
reviewed/tendered?   
We do not currently have a contact for brokering services. 
•             When will the current contract for insurance brokerage services 
expire? Is this subject to a potential extension?   
Noting above, however collectively UK Ambulance Trusts (excl. Wales and Northern 
Ireland) are intending to scope a possible procurement for a motor insurance 
brokerage and support services contract during financial year 2023/24, following the 
renewal of current insurance provisions.  
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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